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NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 
 
 

THE INTERIM SUPERINTENDENT OF BANKS 
 
 

ANNOUNCES: 

 
 

In order for the employees of the Superintendency of Banks to participate fully in the 
commemoration of Holy Week religious events, we wish to inform you that: 
 
The offices of the Superintendency of Banks will be closed on Thursday, April 17, 2014. 
Therefore, all procedural and administrative deadlines will be extended. 
 
The Superintendency of Banks will determine the manner in which the employees will 
compensate the lost business hours. 
 
 
Panama, April 8, 2014. 

 
 
 

(Original signed) 
Gustavo Adolfo Villa 

Interim Superintendent  
 

 


